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VR Day for Years 5 and 6 

 

On Tuesday Year 5 were lucky enough to be transported into 
outer space with Prime VR. Year 6 visited scenes from World 
War One and World War Two. The children became immersed 
within a brand new environment and were able to experience 

first hand places  they had been learning about in class.  

Thank you to Stephen at Prime VR who led brilliant  

sessions all day! 
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